
How to Print & Use Your  
“Questions to Chew On”  
Culture Discovery Cards
These cards are designed to spark real conversations when your child meets 
someone from another culture, whether at a festival, cultural fair, restaurant, 
market, or family gathering. Each question is kid-friendly and encourages 
listening, curiosity, and respect. Used together, they turn a simple encounter 
into a memorable cultural exchange your child will carry with them.

PRINTING:

HOW TO PLAY:

When your child meets someone from another culture, let curiosity lead the 
way! Invite them to choose a card and ask the question out loud. If your child 
is too young to read, you can read the card for them and help spark their 
curiosity. These cards work best in settings where people are where people 
are happy to share their traditions, foods, languages, or stories — turning a 
simple hello into a memorable exchange.

Double-Sided Printing: Set your 
printer to double-sided (flip on the 
short edge) so fronts and backs 
line up. 

Paper Choice: Use cardstock or 
heavy paper for sturdy cards  
that last.

Cutting: After printing, cut 
around the cards to separate 
them. As a bonus, feel free to 
laminate for extra durability.


